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My Fellow Richmond County Citizens:My Fellow Richmond County Citizens:
  
Thank you to the fantastic citizens of this community for allowing me to serve youThank you to the fantastic citizens of this community for allowing me to serve you
for the last decade! I appreciate every Richmond County citizen and want to give youfor the last decade! I appreciate every Richmond County citizen and want to give you
some insight into what we have been up to at the Richmond County Sheriff's Office.some insight into what we have been up to at the Richmond County Sheriff's Office.

On the evening of July 11, 2023, the Sheriff's Office held a town hall meeting at theOn the evening of July 11, 2023, the Sheriff's Office held a town hall meeting at the
Warren Rd Community Center to launch our P.O.R.T. (Property Owner ResponseWarren Rd Community Center to launch our P.O.R.T. (Property Owner Response
Team) initiative. With this initiative, the Sheriff's Office, in partnership with localTeam) initiative. With this initiative, the Sheriff's Office, in partnership with local
business owners, is working to alleviate challenges stemming from the unhousedbusiness owners, is working to alleviate challenges stemming from the unhoused
population in Richmond County.population in Richmond County.  

The P.O.R.T. program will start with the businesses along Washington Road and theThe P.O.R.T. program will start with the businesses along Washington Road and the
surrounding areas, and we hope to spread it throughout Richmond County relativelysurrounding areas, and we hope to spread it throughout Richmond County relatively
soon. I appreciate your patience as we implement new initiatives to improve thissoon. I appreciate your patience as we implement new initiatives to improve this
community's safety.community's safety.    

Anyone needing further information or assistance on the P.O.R.T. initiative shouldAnyone needing further information or assistance on the P.O.R.T. initiative should
contact the Intel division at 706-821-0437 or via email at contact the Intel division at 706-821-0437 or via email at RCSOintel@augustaga.govRCSOintel@augustaga.gov..

As students return to school, the Richmond County Sheriff's Office and I wish allAs students return to school, the Richmond County Sheriff's Office and I wish all
Richmond County and other students in the C.S.R.A a happy and safe school year.Richmond County and other students in the C.S.R.A a happy and safe school year.
This year we challenge our youth to make positive choices, be kind, and continue toThis year we challenge our youth to make positive choices, be kind, and continue to
better themselves and their communities. I hope every student has a great schoolbetter themselves and their communities. I hope every student has a great school
year, and be on the lookout for Deputy Rich, as he may be making surprise visits toyear, and be on the lookout for Deputy Rich, as he may be making surprise visits to
schools throughout the school year!schools throughout the school year!

We will continue to do our best to keep the people in this community safe as we workWe will continue to do our best to keep the people in this community safe as we work
towards making Augusta Richmond County a better place.towards making Augusta Richmond County a better place.  
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WELCOME ABOARD !WELCOME ABOARD !
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We are pleased to honor the following personnel
who have been promoted within this last quarter:

Congratulations to Sergeant Walter Ashley
on his promotion to the rank of Lieutenant.

Congratulations to Captain Charles Mitchell II
on his promotion to the rank of Major.



We are pleased to honor the following personnel
who have been promoted within this last quarter:

Congratulations to Investigator John Perkins
on his promotion to the rank of Sergeant.

Congratulations to Sergeant Jennifer Shelton
on her promotion to the rank of Lieutenant. 

Congratulations to Corporal Jonathan Olivares
on his promotion to the rank of Sergeant.

Congratulations to Corporal Daniel D'Aversa
on his promotion to the rank of Sergeant.



We are pleased to honor the following personnel
who have been promoted within this last quarter:

Congratulations to Rhosanda Brown on her
promotion to the rank of Sergeant.

Congratulations to Corporal Jason Payne on
his promotion to the rank of Sergeant.

Congratulations to Deputy Joseph Hawk on
his promotion to the rank of Corporal

Congratulatios to Deputy Desmond Wells
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal.



We are pleased to honor the following personnel
who have been promoted within this last quarter:

Congratulations to Deputy Timothy Smith
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal.

Congratulations to Deputy Daniel Gunn on
his promotion to the rank of Corporal. 

Congratulations to Deputy Burney Doyle on
his promotion to the rank of Corporal.

Congratulations to Deputy Carl Garganeous
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal



We are pleased to honor the following personnel
who have been promoted within this last quarter:

Congratulations to Deputy Timothy Smith
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal.

Congratulations to Deputy Daniel Gunn
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal. 

Congratulations to Deputy Burney Doyle
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal.

Congratulations to Deputy Carl Garganeous
on his promotion to the rank of Corporal

Congratulations to Deputy Beverly Hoffman-Wright
on her promotion to the rank of Corporal.



Academy GraduationAcademy Graduation



The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would like to thank the
following personnel for their years of distinguished service

to this agency and the citizens of Richmond County:

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Corporal Tokunboh Adeshile 20
years of distinguished service to this agency
and the citizens of Richmond County. 

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Deputy Todd Kitchens for 15
years of distinguished service to this agency
and the citizens of Richmond County. 

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Corporal Wesley Youngblood
for 10 years of distinguished service to this
agency and the citizens of Richmond County.

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Deputy Corey Whitfield for 10
years of distinguished service to this agency
and the citizens of Richmond County. 

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Lieutenant Everett Jenkins for
10 years of distinguished service to this
agency and the citizens of Richmond County. 

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Veronica Brown for 10years of
distinguished service to this agency and the
citizens of Richmond County. 

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Deputy Justin Lacroix for 5
years of distinguished service to this agency
and the citizens of Richmond County.

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would
like to thank Deputy Jose Ferrer for 5 years of
distinguished service to this agency and the
citizens of Richmond County. 





 





 





On 04/14/23 The Richmond County Sheriff's Office Bomb
Squad and the Richmond County Sheriff’s Office, K-9 Unit

attended Career Day at Blythe Elementary School. Deputies
were thrilled to engage with the students as they got to check

out the Bomb Squad's truck, K9 Arie and patrol vehicle.



The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would like to thank
Copeland Elementary School for allowing us to take part in

National Kindergarten Day 04/21/23. Seeing all of the smiles
and receiving all of the hugs made Deputy Rich Mond's day!



The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would like to thank
Copeland Elementary School for allowing us to take part in

National Kindergarten Day 04/21/23. Seeing all of the smiles
and receiving all of the hugs made Deputy Rich Mond's day!













05/10/23 The Richmond County Sheriff's Office would like to say thank you

to all the residents who came out to participate in our Community Shred Day

for 2023. We were able to safely shred 3,205 pounds of old documents that

could have led to identity theft! Thank you for your support. Special thanks

to our CPA alumni who came out to volunteer.



On 06/03/23, The Richmond County Sheriff's Office took part in the Augusta on

Display event at the Julian Smith Casino. Deputy Rich Mond had an incredible

time engaging with the community.













On 07/14/23 the Richmond County Sheriff's Office is
honored to dedicate the new Range and Armory building
to retired Colonel Robert W. Partain III for his 43 years of
service to the Richmond County Sheriff's Office.



The Richmond County Sheriff's Office held our 5th Youth Citizens
Police Academy on July 17-21. Through this class, 13 young talented
candidates graduated at the end of the program. Congratulations to
you all & have a great school year!
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CONTACT INFORMATION 
Information                                                    
Sheriff Roundtree's Office                            
Chief Deputy's Office                                        
Colonel's Office                          
Communications/Dispatch                          
Records                                                                  
Personnel Specialist                                          
Professional Standards and Training        
Special Duty                                                      
Jail Information                                                  
Charles B. Webster Detention Center        
North Precinct, Uniform Division                
South Precinct, Uniform Division               
Special Operations Division                         
Criminal Investigation Division                    
Internal Affairs                                              
Property Room                                                   
Quartermaster                                                     
CHAMPS (formerly D.A.R.E.)                        
Neighborhood Watch                                    

706-821-1000
706-821-1065
706-821-1066
706-821-1028
706-821-1080
706-821-1010
706-821-1095
706-821-1030
706-821-1743
706-821-1110
706-821-1101
706-821-2487
706-821-1259
706-261-0438
706-821-1020
706-821-1004
706-821-1700
706-821-1703
706-261-0436
706-821-1467



RESPECT

INTEGRITY

TEAMWORK

EXCELLENCE


